
From: David Segal [mailto:david@endo.co.za]  
Sent: 11 November 2011 16:24 
To: tammy 
Subject: Re: FW: [Fwd: FW: PAIA Request 2011/0084/CMH 

 Hi Tammy, 

 Please see below 

On Fri, Nov 11, 2011 at 11:20 AM, tammy <tammy@saha.org.za> wrote: 

Dear Dr Segal, 

 Thank you for the information you provided below in response to SAHA’s PAIA request regarding 
the identification and treatment of intersex children. 

 I would appreciate if you would further clarify for me the following matters: 

1.       You indicated that no written policies or standard operating procedures exist at the hospital 
regarding intersex patients. Am I correct in understanding that to mean that there is no standard or 
fixed definition of intersex applied by the hospital?  

 Yes that is true 

2.       Are you the only doctor (with support from the multidisciplinary team you identified) at the 
hospital that makes decisions regarding the identification of children as intersex?  

 Yes 

3.       You indicated that lectures to registrars and students happen from time to time but not according 
to a structured curriculum. Can you please provide the details of any lectures provided to registrars 
and students regarding intersex issues in the last 3 years? In particular the dates and content of the 
lectures. If copies of power point presentations given or papers presented at those lectures are 
available I request that copies are please provided 

 . I do not have exact dates but a talk is given once per year on average. The talk is 8mb big. perhaps it 
could be sent on a CD 

  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

  

Regards, 

Tammy O'Connor 
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